
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Orchard Street,  Kimberley) 
(Parking Places and Residents’ Controlled Zone)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (5266) 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council has received complaints, regarding issues with intrusive 
commuter / shopper parking along Orchard Street at Kimberley.  It is therefore proposed to 
introduce a Residents’ Parking Scheme (RPS) that would be in operation Monday to 
Saturday from 8am – 6pm, along the south-eastern side of Orchard Street, outside 
properties 1a – 4 and to introduce dual use parking bays on the north-eastern end of the 
street. 
 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing H/SLW/3093/03 


